
Open Morning  We welcomed lots of visitors into school this week and our Year 6 
children did a wonderful job of being tour guides, showing prospective parents and 
children around our school.  If you know of any local parents who have children due 
to start school in September 2025 and are as yet undecided about which school, 
please get them to get in touch with us!  Thank you.


Children in Need  The teddies had a great day in school today and we managed 
to raise £65 for Children in Need.  Thank you for your generosity.


Miss Cameron  You will be aware that Miss Cameron has not been in school this 
week.  She has been unwell and will not be back until Monday 25th November.  Mrs Hamblin will be 
in school again next week teaching Oak Class and in the meantime we wish Miss Cameron a speedy 
recovery.


And finally..With the weather set to turn colder next week and the prospect of some 
light snow, please be aware that if school needs to close you will be contacted via text 
and a message will appear on the home page of the website.  Decisions on school 
closure will be made as soon as possible and by 8am at the latest.

SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

15th November 2024

12 Nov - Rev. 
Fearnley 
assembly


14 Nov - Open 
Morning for 
new starters


19 Nov - Parent 
Pop in at 3pm


10 Dec - 
Sharing 
assembly at 
2.45pm


17 Dec - 
Christmas lunch


19 Dec - 
Pantomime Visit


20 Dec - Break 
up


6 Jan - Training 
Day


7 Jan - Children 
return


Our whole school theme this half term is ‘War and Remembrance’

Rev. Fearnley Visit The children enjoyed a 
story with Alastair on Tuesday this week.


